
                          POLICE BLOTTER REPORT                                                                          

                                     February 7, 2021 to February 13, 2021 

               During this period the Sierra Madre Police Department responded                                                                

    to 295 calls for service. 

 

Possible Stolen Vehicle 

Officers conducted a traffic stop on a vehicle for a moving violation in the 500 block 

of W. Sierra Madre Bl. on 2-9-21 at 12:56AM. During the contact, the driver advised 

he did not have a driver's license and admitted to having narcotics and paraphernalia 

inside the vehicle that belonged to him and his passenger.  The vehicle was not 

registered to the driver and apparently belonged to a friend.  Officers believed the 

vehicle was possibly stolen and not reported at the time of the traffic stop, due to the 

driver's statements and a blank key that was in the ignition.  The two occupants of the 

vehicle were taken to the Pasadena Jail for booking. 

This is an ongoing investigation 
 
 

Scooter  

On 2-10-21 at 2:58PM, a resident in the 600 block of W. Orange Grove Ave. filed 

an online report of a theft.  During the in-person interview, the resident explained 

that a male subject jumped her three foot front gate and took a Razor Scooter from 

her driveway.  The subject was last seen going west with the scooter on Orange 

Grove Avenue. 

Case to Detectives 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


